Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 4:03 PM

To: Gary Aguiar

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000365
Hello Gary,

The case closure is currently under internal review. The results of the internal review should be available within the next
two months.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478

Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.




From: Gary Aguiar [gary@hydroanalysis.com]
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 2:39 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000365

RE: RB Matheson Holdings, 2500 Poplar St, Oakland, CA

Case No: RO0000365

Global 1D: T0600102104

Paresh:

Just following up on the case closure at 2500 Poplar St, Oakland, CA. Back in January,
you indicated that you were submitting the case closure summary to your department for
review. Any progress on this? Do you require additional information?

Thank you for looking into this for us.

Gary Aguiar
Hydro Analysis, Inc.



